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October 3lst, 1939,

Dear Sir:

I have your letter of Ooctober 23rd in
rogard to road work in the Qu'Appelle Agency,
for which funds to the amount of §800,00 have
been provided in the Special Supplementary
Estimates, On receipt of your letter, the
following telegram was sent to Indlan Agent Beoth:

"RE EIGHT HUNDRED DOLLARS PROVIDED
SPECIAL SUPPLEMENTARY ESTIMATES FOR
ROAD WORK QU'APPELLE AGENCY PROCEED
WITH WORK EIGHT HUNDRED DOLLARS BEING
ADVANCED FOR LABOUR".

In conneotion with the above work, I
regret to say that your letter of September 2nd
outlining the work to be undertaken with the
funds available in the Specidl Su ntary
Estimates was not brought to the attentien of
thoiz. artment official handling the Supplementary
Est LY

I am today writing te Mr, Booth confirm-
ing the telegram sent to him yesterday and for-
warding him an advance or $800.00 e pay feor
labour in carrying out the work outlined in
your letter of September 2nd.

Yours very truly,

T.R.L.Maclnnes,
Secretary.

Drs Thos. Robertsen,

Inspector of Indian Agencies,
R.s ll‘ ] S..k.
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